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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Patronis
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2017 8:33 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Gulf Power rate increase 

Good morning: 
 
Please place the e-mail below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160186-
EI. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Patronis Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Jernigan [mailto:Cripplej@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 11:11 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Patronis 
Subject: Gulf Power rate increase  
 
 
Mr. Patronis, 
 
I live on a fixed income as well as many of my age group---seniors. We cannot afford another increase from Gulf Power. 
How do you make a choice between food, medicine, or paying the power bill?  
 
Does Thomas Fanning, with his income of $11 million in salary and stock awards, care about the ones who will impacted 
severely? I think not!  
 
I am asking you to deny this request from Gulf Power.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Linda Jernigan  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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